
 

3rd MAPS Business Meeting 
Our first meeting of the school year for local business owners and leaders kicked off on October 

15​th​ with great time together and discussion about the health and growth of our district. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOAL FOR 2019-2020 MEETINGS 
Superintendent, Dr. Lindenmeyer, has big goals for our district and wants to give local leaders and 

business owners a voice in how we can strengthen and grow our district and communities. The 

meetings are set to take place quarterly for now, and those present will help analyze the district, 

project where we could be, collaborate to see how we can get there, and then debrief on how well it 

went. 

OCTOBER MEETING RECAP 
The first meeting allowed for analysis and discussion on the district’s Strengths, Weaknesses, 

Opportunities, and Threats (SWOT) to gain a groundwork for areas and gaps that can be improved on 

and how the community can play a role in that and experience growth for everyone as a whole. 

Some of the feedback included: 
 
Strengths-​ Supportive community, financially sound, strong/diverse curriculum, up-to-date technology 
Weaknesses-​ Lack of community engagement (especially elders), overscheduling of students’ time, 
need better spread of news to community 
Opportunities- ​Provide classes/education to community (technology, weight room guidance, etc), 
students work/shadow/learn from local businesses, recognition to local supporters 
Threats- ​Financial struggles of community/families, gap between youth and elder community 
 
 
 

WE MEET AGAIN IN DECEMBER AND LOOK FORWARD TO MORE GREAT DISCUSSION, NEW ATTENDEES, AND 
WORKING ON WAYS TO WORK TOGETHER AND GROW 

 


